A MEETING OF THE IMPULSE PROJECT NATIONAL
COORDINATORS
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The National IMPULSE Project Coordinator's meeting was held during the period 30.01 - 01.02.2018. in
Givle - headquarters of Lantmiteriet (the Swedish mapping, cadastre and land registration authority), in
the Kingdom of Sweden. Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs on this occasion
was represented by Ms. Slobodanka Kljucanin - National Coordinator of the IMPULS Project for the
Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina.

At the beginning of the meeting, the national coordinators were informed that the IMPULSE project will
be extended for one year - until June 2019. Project status has also been considered since the beginning of
the Project (2014) until today. Considering that the Project is extended the participants of the meeting
worked on the harmonization of activities for that period. The National IMPULSE Project Coordinator's
meeting was primarily used for a comprehensive discussion of proposals for improvement, the alignment
of the work plan in the forthcoming period, and discussion on other issues related to further Project
implementation. On this occasion, all the co-ordinators gave brief presentations to their colleagues from
the region about current activities, initiatives and projects within each agency.



The National Coordinators' Meeting also served as a preparation meeting for the meeting of all directors of
Geodetic Administrations from the Western Balkans region with Director of Lantmiteriet, that is
scheduled for April 12, 2018 in Zagreb, Croatia.
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